
Letter to the Premier – Donna Lee

“It is appalling to see how quickly you, the leader of our province, turns your back on your 
constituents with disabilities.”

Premier Houston,

It is appalling to see how quickly you, the leader of our province, turns your back on your 
constituentswith disabilities. The about face you did after first promising that you would “not fight 
people with disabilities in court” and that thegovernment would not appeal the ruling of the court,is 
utterly shameful.

Keep your word.

Stop the delay tactics – drop the appeal

Stop the discrimination against people with disabilities played out in the budget cap on services for 
people with disabilities – a cap that does not exist for non-disabled people in need.
Act on the commitment made to people with disabilities for equal treatment.

Donna Lee


